
Contact Recruitment: JoinWCSO@washingtoncountyor.gov or 503-846-JOIN

The Washington County Sheriff’s Office Recruitment Team is hosting a 
“Hiring Workshop” on THURSDAY, MARCH 2, 2023, AT 6 PM – 8 PM at 
our Public Safety Training Center in Hillsboro (600 SW Walnut Street). 
This workshop is open to the public for anyone interested in careers 
with the Washington County Sheriff’s Office.

The workshop kicks off with a brief explanation of our agency and hiring 
process, followed by a Q & A, and ends with an opportunity to meet one-
on-one with various Sheriff’s Office staff. 

If you or anyone you know think would make a great addition to our 
team, please let them know about the upcoming Hiring Workshop. 
Interested parties can also always go directly with Recruitment at 
joinwcso@washingtoncountyor.gov or 503-846-join.

HIRING WORKSHOP
THURSDAY, MARCH 2, 2023 • 6 PM – 8 PM 

Public Safety Training Center in Hillsboro (600 SW Walnut Street)
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